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      March 16, 2020 
 
Good morning, Clements Families! 
 
The following is important information regarding our efforts to maintain instructional 
engagement during the next two weeks.  Later today, resource documents will be available on 
the Clements Junior High School website.  These resource documents will provide activities 
and/or websites that your students can access for at home learning opportunities.  If you have 
limited internet access or would prefer paper copies of assignments, please call the 
school.  Parents may pick up packets from the school between the hours of noon and 3:00 
today.  Per guidance from the Virginia Department of Education these learning opportunities will 
NOT be graded.  They are for “at home” learning.  Additionally, to maintain engagement with 
our students, teachers will host virtual office hours Monday through Friday where they will be 
available via email to answer any questions or provide additional support.  The virtual office 
hours are as follows: 
 

Department Time 
English 
Math 
Science 
History 

10:00 am – Noon 

Physical Education/Health 
CTE 
Electives 

Noon – 2:00 pm 

World Languages 9:30 am – 11:30 am 

Learning Specialist(s) 
School Counselors 11:00 am – 1:00 pm 

  
Also, if you have medicine in the clinic and were not able to pick it up prior to 10:00 am today, 
please call the school to arrange pick up this afternoon.  
 
We understand that this situation is extremely challenging; however, we want your children to 
continue to excel in their studies.  We encourage them to take advantage of each and every 
learning opportunity afforded to them.  Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or 
concerns.  Thank you for your continued support! 
 

      Jason S.Chandler 


